
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: September 3, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: Airport SWPP Plan 

 

DISCUSSION: 

Through conversations with the Airport Engineers and the FAA, it was determined that the FAA would 
help fund 90% of updating the Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPP), which hasn’t been updated 
in many years. The cost to the City for this service is approximately $1,096 with a total contract price of 
$10,960, and this can be completed by modifying the existing North Apron Project to include this work. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


